
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20th July  
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
RE: Haydock High School’s Prom Thursday 22nd July 2021. 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming our Year 11 students for their Prom on 
Thursday. Students should start to arrive at 6.45pm. Food will be served around 8pm and 
Prom will finish at 10pm. 
 
Please remind your child about behaving responsibly. This includes following the Covid rules 
that we have in place.  
We would like all students to try to keep their distance and be outside as much as possible. 
When they are inside the Marquee, they should try to remain seated. Staff at the event will 
not be able to have their photos taken with students this year. 
 
All students must take a lateral flow test prior to the event. They can do this either in school 
between 9.30am and 11am on Thursday morning or at home. 
 
We look forward to this celebration of the student’s effort particularly during a difficult 
year. We hope that they all have an enjoyable and safe evening.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C O’Keeffe   Mr P Abram  
Head of Year 11   Head of School 

 


